
 

 

 

  

 

Brereton C of E (A) Primary School 
 Newsletter 

 

Summer Term 

Friday 15th July 2016 

Dear Parents, 

 

This is the last newsletter of the 2015-2016 academic year. The year seems to have flown by. 

Next week the Year 6 pupils will lead our Leaver’s Service at 2pm on Wednesday 20th July at  St     

Oswald’s. Please join us for this special service. 

The summer show Oliver has been an absolute highlight of our year and I would like to end the year by 

sharing some of the photographs from this amazing show. 

Thank you all for your continued support and the staff and I would like to wish you all a wonderful     

summer holiday. We look forward to seeing you all again on Wednesday 7th September. Just a reminder 

that we have a welcome session for any new Reception pupils at 2pm on Monday 5th September.  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Middays 

We are looking to find two new middays to join our team in September as we are saying goodbye to Mrs 

Aston and Mrs Lawrence at the end of term. If you love working with children, keeping them safe,       

encouraging them to eat their lunches and inspiring them to play, please contact the school office for an        

application form.  


